
In accordance with new regulations issued by the New York State Office of the Attorney General, we are 
providing written notice to the public of the following:  

1. Pesticides may be used at school facilities or on school grounds throughout the year; 
2. The school is required to maintain a list of staff and parents who wish to receive 48 hours 

advance written notice of pesticide applications. To keep our records current, a new letter is 
required annually;  

3. Instructions on how to register to receive such notice and inquiries for more specific 
information should be directed to John Silvanic, building and grounds supervisor, at 648- 
7545.  

Please contact Mr. Silvanic if you want advance notification of pesticide use or if you have any questions 
regarding this notice. 


